Chris Kehoe

From: James Coleman <james@jcolemanstudio.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 10:12 AM

To: Chris Kehoe

Ce: 'Scott Vaccaro'; Laura DeMaria

Subject: Fw: Letter

Hi Chris, 1 am forwarding letter from Laura DeMaria. Thanks! Jim

JAMES COLEMAN AIA LEED AP
914 579 2015

JAMES COLEMAN ARCHITECTURE STUDIO
217 MOUNTAIN ROAD PLEASANTVILLE NY 10570

From: Hemlock Hill Farm <hhf500@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 11:06 AM

To: James Coleman <james@jcolemanstudio.com>

Cc: Scott Vaccaro <scott@captainlawrencebrewing.com>
Subject: Re: Letter

We are writing to ask that you adjourn our application for the next few months while we consider the best path forward.
We are sincere in our desire to respond to our community's request for more events at Hemlock Hill Farm and to
continue to promote sustainable agriculture and production at the same time. Our immediate neighbors are, of course,
part of our community as well and we'd like to take a couple of months to review options at the farm.

Sincerely,

Laura DeMaria, Hemlock Hill Farm
Scott Vaccaro, Captain Lawrence Brewing

i -

Hemlock Hill Farm

500 Croton Avenue
Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567

(914)737-2810 P
hemlockhillfarm.com
Farm Market Hours Mon-Sat 9-6 Sun 9-3




